MONMOUTH e [LLINOIS 614862
TELEPHONE: 309 :734-3161

MONMOUTH COLLEGE

FOUNDED + 1883

October &, 1966

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

Dr. Richard Bayer
Secretary-Treasurer, MACTLAC
Department of Chemistry
Carroll College

Waukesha, Wiscoasin

Dear Dr. Bayer:

This is in reply to your letter of September 29, to Dr. Garrett W.
Thiessen. Since I have replaced him as Head of the Department of
Chemistry, I am answering in his behalf.

I have discussed the possibility of having the 1968 MACTLAC meeting
at Monmouth with the President of the College, Dr. Duncan Wimpress.
We would like to have another MACTLAC meeting here but feel, in view
of the present time-table for the coastruction of the new science
building, it is best if the 1969 or 1970 meeting were held here
rather than the 1968 meeting. Thus, we request that our invitation
not be considered for the 1968 meeting.

I regret that for the second year the MACTLAC meeting coincides with
the Monmouth College Board of Directors Meeting. Because of involve-
ment in that meeting I will be unable to attend the MACTLAC meeting
this year.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert B. Meyer
Associate Professor and Head,

RBM:eh Department of Chemistry
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MOORHEAD, MINNESOTA

President

JOSEPH L. KNUTSON October 11, 1966

Dr. Richard Bayer

Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges
c/o Dr. Adrian Docken

Luther College

Decorah, Iowa

Dear Dr. Bayer:

On behalf of the chemistry department and faculty and administration of
Concordia College, I hereby invite the Midwestern Association of Chemistry
Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to have their next annual meeting at
Concordia College, Moorhead, Minnesota.

The Fargo-Moorhead community has a population of about 100,000 with
excellent hotels, motels and eating places. We also have three institutions
of higher learning in our area. All three of these institutions have the
latest in buildings and equipment so far as the teaching of chemistry is
concerned. It would be an interesting, exciting place for chemistry teachers
to visit.

Our chemistry department in force will be attending the meeting at
Decorah, October 14-15. I'm sure all of them will be adding their invitation
to mine for holding the next meeting at Concordia College.

Sincerely yours,
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Ioséph L. Knutéon
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ST. NORBERT COLLEGE

WEST DE PERE, WISCONSIN 54178

336-3181

OFFICE OF THE DEAN
AREA CODE 414

October 7, 1966

Dr. Paul Barks
Assistant Professor
Department of Chemistry
St. Norbert College

Dear Dr. Barks:

Please extend to the officers and members of the Midwestern
Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges

a cordial invitation to hold their annual meeting on the campus
of St. Norbert College in the fall of 1968.

The administration of the college will be happy to cooperate
with the Association to make the meeting as fruitful and
pleasant as possible.

In Christ, yours truly,

Vincent De Leers, 0.Praeanm.
Dean of the College
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